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J&P Khamken Takes National Awards 
 
J&P Khamken Industries, Inc. was selected by the U.S. Small Business Administration as the 
2011 Region IV Subcontractor of the Year. This was especially meaningful because the 
selection criterion honors small businesses that provided industry with outstanding goods and 
services as subcontractors. Only large federal prime contractors may nominate a firm for the 
Small Business Subcontractor of the Year Award. Lockheed Martin Global Training and 
Logistics nominated J&P Khamken for this award and J&P Khamken were greatly honored to 
represent LMCO GT&L and their entire eight state SBA region in this category. 
J&P Khamken was extremely pleased to be the single winner selected from thousands of 
eligible contenders. J&P Khamken's leadership traveled to Washington, DC, the week of 18-20 
May 2011 to accept the 2011 Region IV Award on behalf of all of the employees of J&P 
Khamken Industries, Inc. 
Every J&P Khamken employee is justifiably proud of their contributions which aided their 
company's recognition and ultimate selection as the National Winner in this category. Jack 
Khamken, Pat Khamken, and Dwight Howard were present to at the SBA breakfast to accept 
the awards for their outstanding team. 
During this same general time period, Vice Admiral (V ADM) Alan S. Thompson, SC, USN, 
Director, Defense Logistics Agency (DLA), announced that J&P Khamken Industries, Inc. has 
been selected to receive the National DLA Vendor Excellence Award for Small 
Disadvantaged Business. J&P Khamken was nominated for this award by DLA Land and 
Maritime. VADM Thompson will present this award at the awards banquet during the DLA 
Industry Conference and Exhibition, to be held at the Columbus Convention Center, Columbus, 
Ohio, on June 28, 2011. 
 
 
Members In the News 
 
On June 1, 2011, J&P Khamken Industries, Inc. established offices in the Economic 
Development Council's Innovation Center located at 720 Lovejoy Road, Fort Walton Beach, 
Florida. J&P Khamken's spokesperson expressed great pride with their company's past 
accomplishments with grand expectations for future growth and development in concert with the 
assistance offered by the Okaloosa EDC professionals. 


